
Dear Plot Holders, 
 
VOLUNTEER MORNING If you’re looking for a way to work off some of the 
Christmas and New Year excess, we’re hoping to get a group of volunteers together 
this Sunday, January 5th from 10.30am to dig out the next available bin in the 
communal composting area – we’ll supply the hot drinks and the more the merrier! 
 
CHRISTMAS EVENT: Thanks to all those who came along to our Christmas Event 
last month – many thanks go out to Gill for organising, Jim and Anne for the BBQ 
and to those of you who contributed to the raffle and to the refreshments. We’re 
currently totting up the amount raised and will update soon. 
 
CPZ PARKING PERMITS: A quick reminder that our existing parking permits ran out 
at the end of November and we've paid to renew them - the code on the permit box 
has now been changed, so if you wish to use the permits and haven’t already, 
please contribute £3 to cover their use for a year - you can give your money to a 
member of the committee or leave it in the community hut in an envelope with your 
name on it, let us know it's there and we’ll let you have the new code. 
 
OUR CHAIR: Those of you not at our Christmas event may not know that Gill has 
stood down as the Chair of our committee. She will be sorely missed as chair, but 
thankfully she’s agreed to stay on the committee for the time being to give us the 
benefit of her wisdom and experience. Gill has made an enormous contribution to 
our allotments over the last 13 years as chair, including leading the fund raising for 
our community hut, and we’d like to extend a huge thank you for all that she’s done. 
  
 
Finally, we’d like to wish everyone a Happy New Year and hope to see you at the 
Volunteer morning on Sunday 
 
BRAHA Committee 
 


